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Pre-Owned Uniform Sale  

Weds, 30th June 10am-11am (On School grounds, in car park)  

 
When and Where to drop uniform: 

Crested uniforms in excellent condition will be accepted on Monday 28th June. Please 
send your child in with the washed uniforms in a bag into their classroom. There will 
be a bag in their classroom for them to place the uniform for sale.  

Sample prices:  

Crested cardigans/jumpers - €5 
Tracksuit tops/bottoms, crested polo shirts - €2 
Ties - €1 
Pinafores, skirts, trousers, shirts – free of charge or priced at your discretion  

How to pay:  

A box will be set up to deposit money and no change will be possible. We ask that you 
sanitise your hands prior to arriving and maintain social distancing as per the 
guidelines.  

Thank you for your support and wishing you a happy summer!  

Many Thanks, 
Helen & Joanne, the Uniform Sale Committee  


